
November 26, 2017 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am a member of the Board at Johnson Regional Medical Center (JRMC) in Clarksville, AR. JRMC is a sole 

community provider in rural Arkansas. The Board made the decision to engage Coors Health Care 

Solutions to initially conduct a search for the Chief Executive Officer. Coors has rural hospital experience 

and offered additional services that our hospital needed during a challenging time. Coors Healthcare 

Solutions provided a focused approach in the assessment of our hospital organization, and our 

community needs, identifying challenges, opportunities, and recommendations as well as providing 

welcome guidance. During this challenging time Coors Healthcare Solutions provided JRMC with interim 

executive management, strategic planning, Board Education, and leadership development training. 

Coors Healthcare Solutions team, and Cheryl Coors, CEO are committed to their clients and take a 

personal approach, in assisting a hospital and its Board members to implement "Best Practices" in 

delivering the highest quality patient care for our community. 

I highly recommend Coors Healthcare Solutions! 

!3r�/ 
Pat Curran 

Board Member 

Johnson Regional Medical Center 
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